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14th June 2017 
  

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers   
            
Our Y5 pupils have been invited to spend the morning at St Teath School on Thursday 22nd June 
2017.  The aim of the morning is to work together with the Y5 pupils there on ‘Staying Safe’ and 
‘Stranger Danger’.   
 
You are required to transport your child to St Teath for a  9.15 am start, transport will be 
provided for their return to school.  Children will arrive back at Otterham in time for lunch. 
 
Please complete the form below as soon as possible and return by Friday, 16th June 2017. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Helen Ward 

 
………………………………………….…..……….…………………....……….…………………… 
  
  

 
Staying Safe Workshop @ Y5 St Teath School on Thursday, 22nd June 2017 

 

 
 
I would like my child ………………………………………………………………………………… to 
take part in the ‘Staying Safe Workshop’ at St Teath School on Thursday, 22nd June 2017 and 
confirm that I will take my child to the event for a 9.15 am start. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………… 
               Parent/Carer 

http://www.otterham.ik.org/

